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Brothers and sisters, 

 

So many things happening. The big news is that True Mother is expected back in America soon. She has 

called for a meeting with selected clergy on October 7th and then meet with youth and young adults on 

October 8th. Recently 120 youth and young adults from Europe travelled to Korea to meet with True 

Mother and then 6,000 young people from Japan went to meet Mother in Korea. In our case True Mother 

is coming here to meet our young people, making it much easier for us. I hope as many as possible can 

attend. 

 

True Mother is sending 2 representatives to travel to each Region to deliver a message that she wants us 

to hear. She had desired to tour herself but has decided to send her representatives, Dr Jin Choon Kim and 

Rev Dong Mo Shin. They will speak in Los Angeles on September 30th at 2 pm-6:30 and in Bay Area 

Family Church next day, October 1st at 1 pm-5:30. Please register for these events. 

 

Thank you for all who attended Demian Dunkley's Rebirth Experience in Los Angeles and last weekend 

at Bay Area Family Chrch. Let's keep the spirit high and continue to reach out with spirit and truth. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


